
    
 

 

 

 

 

June 4, 2021 

 

Dear Valued Provider,  

 

This provider bulletin serves as a notice that Aetna Better Health® of Illinois will no longer 
require prior authorization as of the date of this notice for the below codes for both 
participating and non-participating providers.  

• T1019 PERSONAL CARE SERVICES PER 15 MINS 

• T1502 ADMN ORL IM&/SUBQ MED HLTH PROF 

There is no action needed at this point from Providers, Aetna Better Health of Illinois will 
adjust any claims that erroneously deny for no authorization following this change.  

 

Please contact your Provider Experience Representative with any questions.  

Thank you for your continued partnership.  

 

Sincerely,   

Aetna Better Health of Illinois 

 


